
  
 

 
 

16th June 2017 

 

Dear Secretary of State, 

Congratulations on your reappointment as Secretary of State. We look forward to continuing to work with 

you. Since we met, the Charity Commission has agreed to our name changing to the National Governance 

Association; our members agreed to this in order to recognise the role of trustees and clerks. 

We discussed our concerns over the levels of school funding and in February we wrote jointly with NAHT the 

attached letter to the Chancellor.  Unfortunately we did not receive a reply, and I want to take this 

opportunity to draw your attention again to its contents.  Funding remains the top concern for most of our 

members across England and we wish to continue this discussion with your Department as a matter of 

urgency.   


